
Adnan Dogrultan 

As a student president, my manifesto would include the following principles: 

 

 1. Empowerment of Students: I believe that students should have a say in decisions that will affect their lives. I will work 

to create a platform for students to voice their opinions, suggestions, and concerns. I will also ensure that students have 

access to information that will help them make informed decisions. For example, I plan to do this through having regular 

meetings with groups of individuals from different departments so I can get a clear view of their opinions of the college 

and how they feel that we can improve. Also, by showing the students who to go to about their problems, for example 

the head of your department or the people at the point. 

 

2. Academic Excellence: I will work to create an environment that fosters academic excellence. This includes ensuring 

that lecturers are well-equipped, classrooms are conducive to learning, and resources are available to students to 

enhance their academic performance. I plan to use the feedback from the previous principal to enhance the learning 

experience of the students. I will also make sure that the students in need of support throughout the year will be heard 

and know exactly who to contact if they are not receiving the support they require. 

 

3. Inclusivity: I believe that every student deserves equal opportunities regardless of their gender, race, religion, or 

socio-economic status. I will work to create an inclusive environment where every student feels welcome and valued. I 

plan to set up after-college groups in order to bring the college together because these groups will be open to all 

courses and available to all students. I also plan to set up small gaming tournaments throughout the college open for all 

students, giving them a wealth of activities to choose from in the hope of bringing the college together as a community. 

 

4. Community Engagement: As a student president, I will encourage and facilitate community engagement initiatives 

that will benefit the wider community. I believe that students have a responsibility to give back to their community, and 

I will work to ensure that students have access to opportunities to do so. I plan to set up a charity football tournament 

open to college students and the outer community. For example, your Sunday league and Monday league teams may 

want to get involved because I plan to use half of the money generated as a prize to the winner and half of the money as 

a charitable donation. I also plan to go out to high schools to show them the range of courses we do at the college. 

Therefor making sure they know they have options instead of being forced to do something they don’t particularly want 

to do because they never found something they were interested in at high school.  

 

5. Environmental Sustainability: I will advocate for environmentally sustainable practices in the college and the wider 

community. This includes promoting recycling, reducing waste, and encouraging the use of renewable energy sources.  

 

6. Mental Health and Wellbeing: I will prioritize the mental health and wellbeing of students. I believe that a healthy 

mind is essential for academic success and overall wellbeing. I will work to create an environment that promotes mental 

health and wellbeing, and I will ensure that students have access to the necessary resources and support. I plan to set up 

a college football team for both males and females this will be beneficial to peoples mental health as I believe sport is a 

pathway to both a better mindset and better mental health. 

 

7. Transparency and Accountability: I will ensure that decisions made by the student association are transparent and 

accountable. I will work to create a culture of transparency and accountability, where students can trust that their 

representatives are working in their best interests. I will ensure that the heads of each department will be in contact 

with the courses they are the heads of. To let the students, know who they are looking for by face and not just by name. 

 

 As a student president, I am committed to upholding these principles and working towards creating a better college 

community for all students. 

 

 


